
 

AGENDA ITEM 
 

Meeting Name: Town Council Regular Meeting 

Meeting Date: April 23, 2025 

Prepared By:           Chief Brian J. Smith 

Item Title: Additional Donation Funding Approval for Pelican Lake Cameras from Juno Beach 

Police Foundation 

 

DISCUSSION: 

During the Town Council Meeting held on February 26, 2025, approval was granted for the Juno Beach 

Police Foundation to donate up to $20,000.00 toward the purchase and installation of surveillance cameras 

around Pelican Lake. 

Following further assessment, it has been determined that the total cost for the purchase and installation 

of the cameras will exceed the initially approved amount of $20,000.00. 

In light of this, approval is now being requested for the Juno Beach Police Foundation to fund the full cost 

of the camera system, including both purchase, installation, and the annual licensing fee for the first five 

(5) years, to ensure the successful completion of this public safety initiative. 

This approval will allow the project to move forward without delay, rather than waiting until the final cost 

has been determined and a new approval process is initiated. 

A copy of the final cost receipt for the purchase and installation will be attached to the donation form for 

reference and record-keeping purposes. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends that the Town Council makes a motion to approve this donation request. 

 

 

 

 


